
As a resident of cape and a public citizen,I would like to  express my 
support of the ocean management task force  .The state of Massachusetts 
should be able to decide on matters so crucial to its economy and 
protect its invaluable natural resources enjoyed by so many from    the 
greed of private developers.Federal land should not be up for grabs for 
individual profit.Caoewind  is trying to capitalize on a loophole of 
legislation on both the state and federal level.I believe in the 
formation of the Massachusetts Ocean Resource Management Act to 
regulate and protect our natural resources.The negligible amount of 
energy produced by the industrial plant consisting of wind towers is 
neither econonically sound nor beneficial to anyone except CapeWind. 
Our sound is not for sale. 
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